
OCTOBER NEWS 
 

The Saints Alive will not be printed for the next few weeks 
while Kris is out of the office. If you have any announcements, 
please talk with Pastor, Jim Russler, or one of the Elders. Thank 
You. 

 

The Monthly Mission & Ministry offering for October is 
LCMS Disaster Relief. This important ministry responds to 
immediate and long-term needs following natural and man made 
disasters. God calls us to be His hands reaching out to bring what 
peace, relief, and assistance we can to those who suffer the 
devastating effects of disasters. Your gifts can provide a constant 
resource of funds that can instantly be made available to help 
those in need.  

 

Fellowship Group – Peace Fellowship Group will be having a 
meeting on Tuesday, October 8 at 10 a.m.  in the Fellowship 
Hall.  This meeting will be to discuss our financial situation and 
our leadership.  Please attend. 

 

A church workday is scheduled for Friday, October 25 (Rain 
Date Oct 26) beginning at 9:00am. There is a sign-up sheet in the 
Narthex. We are looking for volunteers who can help with 
washing the outside windows and cleaning up any brush or 
leaves around the perimeter of the church building. There will be 
inside tasks such as cleaning the inside of the windows, 
vacuuming the pew chairs, dusting, etc. A light lunch is being 
planned. PLEASE CONSIDER VOLUNTERING!  
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